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October
Newsletter

The studio is open Monday October 9th for classes!

We still have many costumes for sale! Great for Halloween, Dress-Up, Etc.
ONLY $5.00 EACH!!

Dress Up Week for all the Week of October 23rd-27th. Thursday classes will
dress up October 19th.

NO DANCE THURSDAY OCTOBER 26TH-Greencastle Trick or Treat

We will be participating in Greencastle's Christmas Parade-SATURDAY
NOVEMBER 18TH at 9:21am

Those dancers that are in 45 minute jazz classes are welcomed to dance in
the parade. We will learn the dance during our jazz classes.

Those dancers age 3 and up are welcomed to the float. Sign up for the float
will go up on our bulletin board the week of October 16th. You may come in
to sign up for the float.

ALL DANCERS will wear black pants, leggings, etc. with our gray studio
sweatshirt (If you need one, please stop by the desk) Black ski band, black
gloves. You may wear something warm under your sweatshirt, but please
make sure it does not show out of the sweatshirt. White socks and white
sneakers. Hair pulled up in a clean, slicked back ponytail with a hair tie close
to your hair color.

Costume Deposits for the 2024 Dance Spectacular will be due the week
November 13th-17th. You will be receiving a paper to fill out in the next
couple of weeks. Costume Deposits will be $20.00 per class you are dancing
in for the Dance Spectacular on June 7th and 8th, 2024.

We still have room in our Master Class with Thomas Russ and our Barbie
Camp, both on October 28th! Check out your portal to sign up.

Happy Halloween!
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